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County Roads 105 & 32A Railroad Crossing Closed for Repair  
 
(Woodland, CA) – Starting January 25, the railroad crossing at County Roads 105 and 32A (just east of 
the city of Davis paralleling the north side of Interstate-80) will be closed to all traffic due to repairs by 
Union Pacific Railroad.  The repairs should be completed by January 29 and the crossing reopened to all 
traffic depending on the weather encountered during construction.  Barricades will be placed just north 
of the crossing on County Road 105 and west of the Interstate-80 interchange on County Road 32A.  
 
Bicycle traffic parallel to Interstate-80 will be allowed on County Road 32A, south of the railroad 
crossing, but not across the railroad line as the crossing will be closed for repairs.  Traffic signs warning 
of the closure will be placed at appropriate locations next week. 
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